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Next Creative Leaders 2020 opens for non-binary
creatives, regional honours

The global Next Creative Leaders competition, that is jointly operated by The One Club for Creativity and The 3%
Movement, is now open for entries from non-binary creatives and womxn for the first time in its five-year history.

"As a programme focused on inclusion and diversity, it was important to expand the scope of eligibility to also include non-
binary creatives," says Kasia Karolak, gender equality programme manager of The One Club.

Also new for 2020 is the addition of NCL regional honours. The One Club will also analyse the next level of highest scoring
entrants and expand the programme to recognise those in various regions who may have scored just below the winning

level and whose work and creative vision the judges feel deserve honourable mention accolades.

Entries highlighting a candidate's creativity, leadership and unique point of view must be submitted by the 31 July deadline.
Click here to enter.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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